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(c)  Scheduled Tribe candidates pos­
sessing the necessary Qualifications for 
the post of Sub-Inspectors are  not 
forthcoming in required number. One 
Scheduled Tribe candidate was select­
ed for appointment but even he did 
not join.  For the post of Sub-Fire 
Station Officer, no application  from 
any Scheduled  Tribe candidate was 
received. As regards Sainiks, special 
recruitment  confined  to Scheduled 
Castes and Scheduled Tribe candidates 
has been organised and slight relaxa­
tion has also been given so that the 
shortfall in recruitment may be made 
up quickly.

Railway Training Schools

2979. Shri Daljit Singh: Will  the 
Minister of Railways be pleased  to 
state the number of Railway train­
ing schools in country?

The Deputy Minister of Railways 
(Shri Shahnawaz Khan): 50.

Railway Protection ‘ Force

2980. Shri Daljit Singh:  Will  the 
Minister of Railways be pleased  to 
state:

(a) whether the quota reserved for 
the Scheduled Castes and Scheduled 
Tribes  in  the Railway Protection 
Force on the Central Railway for the 
years 1957-58 has been filled up; and

(b) if not, the time by which this 
quota will be filled up?

The Deputy Minister of Railways 
(Shri Shahnawaz Khan):  (a) No.

(b)  Every effort is being made to 
make up the deficiency by end of the 
current year 1958-59.
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